
 
 

 
 
 

Dec. 19, 2017 
 

 
PERSONAL INJURY CASE RECORDS 

NOW MAINTAINED IN ELECTRONIC FORMAT 
 

Effective Feb. 1, 2018, court files for cases assigned to the Personal Injury Courts 
at the Stanley Mosk Courthouse will no longer be maintained in a paper format. All 
records for these cases will be recorded and stored in an electronic format (Government 
Code § 68150).  
 
The paperless record storage system does not apply to personal injury cases filed at 
LASC’s North District Personal Injury Hub Courts, which will continue to maintain paper 
court files. 
 
Electronic files may be viewed without cost on any of the public access computers located 
in Los Angeles Superior Court courthouses, or for a nominal fee from the Court’s website, 
LACourt.org. Requests for paper copies of filed documents can also be obtained via the 
public access computers or at LACourt.org.      
  
This new process will provide increased efficiencies for court staff and the public, and will 
also enhance the Court’s ability to maintain complete and accessible court records.  
 
Further details will be posted as they become available. If you have questions about 
electronic personal injury files, you may contact the Court at 
PIDocuments@LACourt.org.  
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NOTICE TO ATTORNEYS 
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